Village Board Report — November 2016
Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our website monthly to keep you informed of
actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.

ITEP ENGINEERING CONTRACT — At the November 1, 2016 meeting, the Board accepted the bid from HR
Green for engineering work related to the ITEP enhancements on Church Street.

TAX LEVY RESOLUTION — At the November 1, 2016 meeting, the Board approved a tax levy resolution in
the amount of $859,171.62 which represents no increase over the prior year’s levy.

MCRIDE CONTRACT - At the November 15, 2016 meeting the board entered into an Intergovernmental
Agreement for General Public Dial-A-Ride Transit Services for 2017.

COMMITTEE APPOINTMENTS — At the November 1, 2016 meeting, the Board accepted the appointment
of Dave Miller and Justin McAndrews to the Ordinance Committee. At the November 15, 2016 meeting,
the Board accepted the appointment of Joe Remke to the Ordinance Committee.

ORDINANCES - The Board approved the following ordinances at the November 15, 2016 meeting:

e Ordinance 16-17-20 Authorizing the Sale of Public Property Owned by the Village of Johnsburg

For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village
Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org.
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